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 Mr John Lock OBJ2015/7028/P 14/01/2016  11:26:25 As the owner of 12 Stukeley St. I wish to raise my concerns over the potential for significant structural 

damage to the adjoining property (no.12 Stukeley St) during the construction phase of the proposed 

development. Of particular concern is the proposal to excavate a basement. Given the age of the 

adjoining properties and the building methods employed at the time of their construction, I consider 

this proposal would pose a considerable risk to structural integrity of no.12.

I respectfully suggest the planning committee consider requesting a revised proposal without the 

basement development, which may prove to be more acceptable.
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